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Scot’s Week at a Glance 
 

February 3 - 7 
 

 
 
Parents and Students Info: 

● As of Monday, February 3 Enforcement Services will be out in the lot issuing warnings to 
anyone who is parked in the pool lot without registering their licence plate.  As of February 
10, they will issue tickets which cannot be revoked. 

● Please take the opportunity of a new semester to begin with the right mindset with your 
courses - attendance is crucial - please be on time and be prepared!  

● PEP sessions this semester will run again starting Feb 12th.  Our data shows that 
students who are using PEP sessions are often out performing their peers academically. 
If you are serious about your academics, take advantage of this time to work with your 
teacher or get important school work completed.  PEP is a learning opportunity, but you 
need to take it!  

● We are looking for parent volunteers to help supervise the Freeze the Moment Dance on 
February 13, either in shifts from 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. or 9:30 p.m. Please contact Mrs. 
Boake at ​Jaimee.Boake@eics.ab.ca​ if you are available and willing to help. 

● School policies are ​here​ - please review. 
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